pominican Times

March 2014

Check out the scrumptious pancakes that the pupils of 2nd Class made on Tuesday, the 4th of March for **Pancake Tuesday**.



5th and 6th Class are participating in a **Drumming Workshop** every Friday.



The pupils of 5th class began a **Cool Dudes** workshop on Wednesday, the 12th of March. It will run for six weeks. They are learning how to cook tasty and healthy foods.



6th class learned how to make **bath salts** on Tuesday March 18th.



Lá Glas was held on Friday 14th of March. We dressed up in green for St. Patricks Day. The whole school came together in the hall to showcase our talents of Irish Dancing, tin whistle, drama and storytelling to mark the occasion.

















Check out what else we have being doing this month

Junior Infants have being learning all about colour mixing. Check out their amazing pictures.



Senior Infants have been working hard in Power Hour; reading, writing and doing phonics.



1st Class are continuing to work with Carla Fazio as part of the Artists in Residence Scheme from Dun Laoghaire County Council. They started on the 24th of January and will finish on the 26th of May. They work with her two hours a week on elements of dance such as bending, stretching and travelling with large and small body movements.



2nd Class are busy preparing for their **First Confession** which will take place on Tuesday evening, the 1st of April.



3rd Class have been learning about magnets this month.



This year our **school football team** are taking part in the **FAI Schools League**. They have played two matches this month, one against
Rathfarnham and the other against St.Ultan's in Cherry Orchard.

5th **and 6**th **class** have been learning celli dancing during the month of March.

